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A more accessible and user-friendly catalogue for the  
Vaudreuil-Dorion Public Library

Vaudreuil-Dorion, December 1, 2022 – Users of the Vaudreuil-Dorion municipal library will soon have 
access to a much more user-friendly catalogue following the major updates that will take place next 
December 5th.

Several improvements will be made, including making the catalogue better tailored to the different 
reading devices (computers, tablets and smartphones), more user-friendly and more easily accessible. 
Besides making it possible to enlarge text to further promote universal access, the catalog will provide 
the option to modify fonts to better support people with dyslexia. 

The online catalogue is the virtual door into the library and is available on search stations either on-site 
or remotely. The catalogue allows users to: 

•	 consult their user account online to renew their loans, reserve documents, create a list of docu-
ments, review their loan history, suggest a purchase and more;

•	 search the catalogue, which includes a diverse collection of physical documents and digital 
resources;

•	 learn about all the activities offered by the library and Le Lab;
•	 discover lists of suggested readings compiled by library staff members;
•	 book an internet station;
•	 generate RSS feeds to be notified automatically when documents are added which match a pre-

defined search criteria (requires setting up a content aggregator).

Please note that service may be interrupted for a short period on the morning of Monday, December 5th 
to enable the migration to take place. Starting on this date, the catalogue’s URL address will change 
slightly to biblio.ville.vaudreuil-dorion.qc.ca.
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